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5.4 Ail other members of the staff of the Office wiii have, in
respect of their functions, the iimunities described in Section
22(b) of the Convention. Such imxnunity, however, shall fot appiy
in the case of traffic accidents.

5.5 In respect of paragraph 3 above, the provisions of
paragraphe (b), <e) and (g) of Section 18 of Article V and
paragraphs (a) , (e) and (f) of Section 22 of Article VI of the
Convention shall not apply to any Canadian citizen residing or,
ord inariiy resident in canada.

5.6 The Secretary-Generai shall comimunicate to the Government
the list of staff members of the Office coming under'paragraphs
3, 4 and 5 above, te be updated as necessary.

5.7 In addition to the foregoing, other persois officialiy
invited by the Office with the approvai of the Centre, or who
have officiai business with the office, shall have their
applications for any visa reqizired by Canadian iaw deait with as
speediiy as possible prior to entry. Where necessary, the United
Nations wiii furnish such persons with a certificate, pursuant te
Section 25 and 26 of Article VII of the Convention, stating that
they are, travelling on the officiai business of the United
Nations.

6. ARTICLE V

Liability

6.1 The Government shall net be heid responsibie for any damage
or dlaim arising out of the operations of the Office. The Centre
shahl make appropriate arrangements te cover liability for
deaiing with any action, claim or other demand that may be
brought against the United Nations or the Centre arising out of
the operations cf the Office.


